
Our mission: to unite our community and maximize resources to build a stronger Butler County.

from the entire staff at Butler County United Way!
 

Click here for a holiday message from 
our President, Krystal Tipton

To donate:  www.bc-unitedway.org/give 
To volunteer:  www.bc-unitedway.org/volunteer

BUTLER COUNTY UNITED WAY TO SERVE 
ALL AREAS OF BUTLER COUNTY

After careful consideration, Butler County United Way 
and United Way of Greater Cincinnati have agreed to 
transfer the Middletown service area to Butler County 
United Way.  This transition agreement became effective 
on August 31, 2021.

The Middletown service area (zip codes 45042, 45044, 
45050, and 45067) had been served by United Way of 
Greater Cincinnati for many years. However, the pres-
ence of multiple United Ways in the County contributed 
to duplicated efforts for many partner agencies, requir-
ing them to apply for funding, provide reporting, and 
engage with multiple United Ways. Consolidating all 
Butler County service areas under a single United Way 
will provide for a more seamless United Way experience 
for not only partner agencies, but for residents and com-
panies who run workplace fundraising campaigns.

Click here to read the full release

https://bc-unitedway.org/happy-holidays
https://bc-unitedway.org/happy-holidays
https://bc-unitedway.org/overall-impact
https://bc-unitedway.org/ohio-governor-s-imagination-library
https://bc-unitedway.org/uploads/editor/files/Middletown%20Transition.pdf


 

2021-22 FUNDING AWARDS ANNOUNCED
 
Butler County United Way is pleased to 
announce its funding decisions for the 
2021-2022 funding cycle and is excited to 
invest over $618,000 into programming in 
communities throughout Butler County. 

Volunteers from various industries and 
communities in Butler County served on 
impact committees where they invested 
their time and energy into reviewing 
this year’s proposals for funding. Award 
decisions were based on the quality of the  

Click here to read the full release

As has become tradition over the past few years, our 
generous community once again donated stuffed Teddy Bears 
or other new, stuffed animals to give to needy children this 
holiday season. 
 
Over 200 items were provided to PARACHUTE:  Butler County 
CASA for distribution to children and their families who are 
in uncertain situations. These toys will help to bring a bit of 
brightness to their holiday season.  Thank you!

What a pleasant surprise we received when AurGroup 
called to let us know that their credit union had selected 
our organization to received a donation of $12,500 from 
Elan Financial Services, their credit card partner, as part 
of Elan’s “Across the Country Charitable Giving” initiative.

This donation will be applied to our Community Impact 
Fund and spread to the eductional, financial stability, and 
healthy living programs we fund.

Thank you to AurGroup and Elan for your investment in 
Butler County communities!

A big THANKS to 
Procter & Gamble, West Chester 

and 
Molson Coors Beverage Company 

for donating all the food for our 
Thanksgiving Meals kits!

 
Butler County Student United 

Way - Miami Chapter, assembled 
the meals to be donated to The 

Salvation Army in Hamilton!

https://bc-unitedway.org/uploads/editor/files/2021%20Allocation%20Awards%20Press%20Release.pdf

